
2028 IGLA+ Championships: Intent to Bid Letter 
 

Note:  The purpose of this Intent to Bid Letter is to demonstrate your intent 
to bid for the 2028 IGLA+ Championships and to set out your high-level 
plan for the event. Please note you will be asked to produce a more 
detailed Bid Packet once we have received your Intent to Bid Letter. Please 
complete the template below and send to the IGLA+ Board at info@igla.org 
by March 15, 2026.  

 

 
To the IGLA Board:  
 
This signifies that the (Team/Teams) from (City, State/Province, Country) 
intend(s) to bid for the IGLA+ Championships in (year held*).  
 
Proposed dates:  
(Include a list of the dates you are considering)  

 
Competitive events include:  
(Check all that apply)  

​   Swimming ​   Artistic Swimming (Synchro) 

​   Water Polo ​   Open Water Swimming 

​   Diving ​   Pink Flamingo 

 
Possible sites include:  
(Describe possible locations/facilities available for each competitive event)  
 
Additional proposed events:  
(Describe possible locations/facilities available for each event)  

●​ Annual General Meeting (AGM)  
●​ Opening event  
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●​ Social events  
●​ Women’s events  
●​ Hosted dinners  
●​ Closing event  
●​ Sightseeing opportunities  
●​ Other (Describe)  

 
Sincerely,  
(Contact name)  
 
*Bid to be submitted two years before the year held)  
Representing (team/teams)  
 
Please include information on how and when the Board may contact you. 


